January 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Art Trip to Royal Academy of Art -Thursday 6th February 2020
I am currently organising a visit to the Royal Academy of Art in London, for Art students in Year 8 to support their work this term. Students will participate at the workshop run by Royal Academy of Arts. Students will get into the mindset of an artist in the studio at this exhibition tour and practical workshop responding to ‘Picasso and Paper’. 

Whilst at the museum the students will have the opportunity to explore the work on display, developing their figure drawing explore and developing skills in proportion and tone.  

Students will need to register as normal and meet me in F7, located in the Art Department by 9.00am.  We plan to be back at Carshalton Girls as close to 3:00pm as possible, depending on travel conditions.

Cost: FREE. However the students will be travelling by train to the Gallery and will need to ensure they have sufficient money on their Oyster card to cover the cost of travel. We recommend at least £10.00.

Students will also need to bring a packed lunch that they can carry with them on the day, we will not have the lunch room booked but there are areas within the museum that they can eat.  They should bring pens and pencils and other dry media to work with in the gallery space.

The attached reply slip must be returned to me by Friday 24th January 2020.
Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your daughter’s attendance or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to participate. 

Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the instructions and advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me through the school office, or the email address below.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs M Sypko-Shah          

Curriculum Leader for Art
msypko-shah@carshaltongirls.org.uk      
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Reply slip: Please return to the Art Department by Friday 24th January 2020
Year 8 Royal Academy of Art visit on Thursday 6th February 2020
Student’s Name: ...................................................................... Tutor Group: .............

Please tick (() all appropriate boxes




I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit

I am aware of the travel details for the day and that my daughter will need to bring her oyster card with at least £10.00 for travelling.

I acknowledge that a generic school consent form has already been completed and returned to the school

I am aware that my daughter will need to bring pens and pencils and other dry media to work with in the gallery space.

I am aware that my daughter needs a packed lunch and drinks
My daughter is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the canteen on the day. 

Payment reference: ..................................................................

Date of Payment: ......................................................................

Signed: ......................................... (Parent/Carer)       Date: .............................

Print Name: ..............................................................................

Emergency contact number …………………………………...... 

Student Mobile number ……………………………………….....

Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any medication........................................................................


















			




















